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ST. PAUL FEDERAL CREDIT UNION RECEIVES CELEBRATE BUSINESS  

SUCCESS AWARD AT CHAMBER’S MAY MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

 

 

(SAINT PAUL, MINN., MAY 28, 2014)  - Theresa Malone, President, accepted the Celebrate Business Success 

Award today on behalf of the St. Paul Federal Credit Union at the Saint Paul Area Chamber of Commerce’s May 

Membership Meeting. 

 

St. Paul Federal Credit Union has been serving members since 1954. They have a strong presence in our 

community and within our membership and are financially sound. The core philosophy at St. Paul Federal Credit 

Union is “People Helping People,” and they believe that serving the member relationship is the backbone of the 

credit union. The Board of Directors, management and staff, and volunteers are committed to the organization’s 

success. They treat members as “family” and have a strong belief in helping others improve their financial well-

being. This is demonstrated through financial education, workshops for the membership, and employee 

engagement, and by providing financial products and services that meet the needs of their members, and potential 

members. St. Paul Federal Credit Union took financial education a step further by opening two student-run credit 

union branches at Como Park Senior High School and Harding Senior High School. The student-run branches give 

every student the opportunity to learn personal finance through classroom presentations to hands-on learning in the 

branches. 

 

In 2005, the Saint Paul Area Chamber of Commerce created a recognition program called Celebrate Business 

Success to honor businesses and individuals in the community. The program has become a tradition at the Chamber 

and recognizes those who provide leading examples of how members of the business community contribute to a 

shared vision of economic success throughout the Saint Paul/East Metro area. The Chamber receives hundreds of 

nominations each year, from which about 15 winners are chosen. Winners are presented with the award at 

Chamber events throughout the year. 

 

About the Saint Paul Area Chamber of Commerce 

The Saint Paul Area Chamber of Commerce is a vital, dynamic force serving the business community through the 

collective strength of its members. For more than 140 years, the Chamber has provided vibrant programs, powerful 

advocacy and results that foster member growth. With nearly 1,200 members, the SPACC is the largest local 

chamber in Minnesota. 
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